The Dwight Village Board of Trustees met in Special Session on Thursday, March 28, 2013 at 5:45 p.m. to approve the budget for Fiscal Year 2014. The meeting was called to order by President Bill Wilkey. Roll call was as follows:

Present:

Bill Wilkey President
Justin Eggenberger Trustee
Tim Dougherty "
Nick Kester "

Absent:

Jared Anderson Trustee
Mike Woods "
Marla Kinkade "

Other Village officials in attendance were Village Administrator Kevin McNamara, Public Works Director David Bozarth, EMS Director Al Metzke, and Village Attorney Gary Neville.

The proposed budget for Fiscal Year 2014 was presented for approval.

A motion was made by Kester and seconded by Dougherty to approve the budget for Fiscal Year 2014 as presented. Roll call was as follows: Eggenberger-aye; Dougherty-aye; Kester-aye; Wilkey-aye. Motion carried, 4-0.

There being no further business, a motion to adjourn was made by Kester and seconded by Dougherty. All voted aye by voice vote. The meeting adjourned at 5:46 p.m.

	APPROVED:
	Bill Wilkey, Village President
ATTEST:	
Kevin McNamara, Village Administrator	